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     Hi everyone! Isn’t March supposed to be in like a lion and out like 

a lamb? Seems like it came and went as a lion, except for the gorgeous 

weekend we just had. Hopefully April will prove to be a good month 

to get out and fish. Bill Hammons will be guiding us through the 

meeting on April 9th with a fly tying demonstration. 

     The April Fishout will be held at Indian Creek Reservoir on April 

13th and there will be a BBQ. Ken is asking that those attending bring 

a side dish. We will discuss where and when and what at the meeting.  

     The Ladies Fly Fishing Clinic will be held on Saturday, April 27th, 

8:00am-4:00pm at Fuji Park and Bailey’s Pond. Amy will be briefing 

this event and also the planning of the Joint Fly Tying that will take 

place in May or June. 

     Our area rivers are still fishing well, although the flows are just 

beginning to increase. With the warming temps and the rising water 

please be careful out there. 

Tim Rowe 

President 

 

 

     Bill Hammons will be presenting a fly tying demonstration at our 

April meeting.  So, there will be no fly tying before the meeting; we 

will be starting at 7:00 PM.  

    Our women’s fly fishing clinic is coming up on April 27, at Fuji 

Park. The clinic is almost full! I will have sign-ups at the meeting for 

help in setting up & taking down tables & chairs.  

Amy 

http://www.carsonflyfishing.club/


 

Upcoming Fish Outs 

*April 13 - Indian Creek 

*May 18 - Frenchman's Lake/Family Campout 

**PLEASE NOTE CORRECTED DATE FOR FRENCHMANS 

*June 15 - East Walker-Lunch BBQ 

                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                         

 

                           

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                                                                            

 

                    
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

March Fishout Report 

Pyramid Lake 

 

We had about 8 members show up for the March fishout.  The fishing was slow.  

But the barbeque and potluck were great!  Ken did an outstanding job on the tri-

tip, and everything else was great as well!  If you don’t come for the fishing, come 

for the food and the friendship.  You won’t be disappointed! 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 
 

 

 

 

 

DON’T FORGET THE 

WOMEN’S FLYFISHING 

CLINIC!!! 

  If any of you are 

interested, contact Amy.  

Amy.kileen@gmail.com Don’t forget to bring two flies to the next club meeting for the 
Fly-fle!! 


